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Here is a note that I have sent to the members of the Edinburgh Branch on my email list.  By distributing it on Facebook, I hope to reach a wider audience.   Do please come along if you can.


We held a successful Borderers Breakfast at the Caley Picture House at 31 Lothian Road on Sunday 2 February.  It proved popular with the 5 Borderers who attended.  We enjoyed an excellent breakfast and lively conversation on a variety of topics.
We decided to hold another breakfast at the same venue on Sunday 1 March, meeting at 0930.  We hope that there will be a larger turnout this time.  Please get together with your Borderer friends and arrange to come.  Again, wives and partners are most welcome.
I should very much like to hear, during the course of the breakfast, any suggestions you may have as to what future activities you would like the Branch to arrange.
If you intend to come, I ask that you let me know beforehand so that I can arrange suitable seating.
I do hope to see you at the breakfast.
Best wishes, 
Euan Scroggie

Email Address: Edbranch Sec           edbrsec@talktalk.net



